
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orlando Science Elementary School is going to participate in OCPS STEM Expo. Students are 

going to compete in OSES Science Fair to determine the best projects that move onto the OCPS 

STEM Expo later this month. 

 

The STEM Expo is an opportunity for students to compete and showcase design challenges or 

real-world simulations. STEM projects offer students an opportunity to reflect on how their 

chosen activity relates to what happens in the real world. STEM projects also allow students to 

determine how their results could be applied in new situations. 
 

OSES STEM Fair: May 6th, 2016 from 9am to 1pm 

OCPS STEM Expo: Thursday, May 19th, 2016 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the Orange 

County Public Library 

 


